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CHANGES!!!   
As   can   be   seen   from   the  
picture,   things   at   UCC   are  
nothing   like   they   used   to   be.  
Social   distancing,   masks,   and  
proper   sanitation   can   be   found  
in   every   classroom.   From  
hand   sanitizer   machines  
installed   in   the   hallways   to   hall  
monitors   with   sign-in   books  
things   are   truly   nothing   like  
they   used   to   be.   However,   that  
has   not   managed   to   bring  
down   the   spirits   of   the  
students   or   the   teachers.  

Outside   Time   
One   of   the   many   positives   in   these  
strange   times   is   the   opportunity   for  

the   students   to   get   outside   and  
enjoy   the   sunshine.   At   any   given  

time,   there   is   at   least   1   class  
walking   around   the   track,   laying   on  

the   grass,   or   just   enjoying   a   little  
break.   Some   of   the   older   students  
have   even   started   bringing   lawn  

chairs   to   sit   on.   These   little  
vacations   from   the   classroom   assist  

in   keeping   the   students   focused.  

 



Teacher’s   Views   

 
Overall,   the   teachers   are   very   happy   with   how   things   are   going.  
They   believe   that   the   students   seem   more   focused   during   the  

lessons,   and   that   their   relationships   with   each   other   have  
improved   drastically   due   to   the   new   quadmester   system.   They  

are   satisfied   with   the   regulations   our   board   has   set   in   place,   and  
are   happy   to   enforce   them   on   the   students.   Although   they   feel   a  
little   crunched   for   time,   they   are   happy   with   the   way   in   which   the  
COVID-19   situation   has   been   handled.   Some   even   like   it   so   much  

they   do   not   want   to   go   back   to   the   way   it   was   before!  

 



Student’s   Views   
 
The   students   are   also  
very   happy   with   the  

outcome   of   the  
quadmester   system.  
Most,   if   not   all,   of   the  

students   were   nervous  
about   going   back   to  
school,   but   after   the  

first   two   weeks   almost  
everyone   is   satisfied  

with   it.   Going   in,  
students   were   terrified  

at   the   prospect   of   a   6-hour   class,   but   after   adjusting   to   it,   they  
realized   that   it   was   fine.   Some   even   like   it   better,   as   they   go  

home   with   far   less   homework   every   night!   Another   advantage   is  
the   portable   air   conditioning   units   that   have   been   installed   in   the  

Denomy   building.    Although   the   future   is   still   very   unknown,  
students   are   overall   happy   to   be   back,   and   look   forward   to   the  

light   at   the   end   of   the   tunnel!  
 

Looking   Forward   to   a   Bright   Tomorrow   Lancers!  
Lancer   Loud,   
Lancer   Proud!!!  

 
 

 


